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Cape May County Library 
Hosts Harry Potter Wand Making Craft at Woodbine Branch

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Cape May 

County Library invites teens in grades 6-12 to make their own Harry Potter-

inspired wand in celebration of the release of the Fantastic Beasts and Where to 

Find Them movie. This workshop will be held at the Woodbine Branch 800 

Monroe Street, Woodbine, (861-2501) on Tuesday, November 15 starting at

2:30 p.m. 

Our teen librarians are all excited for the new movie Fantastic Beasts and Where

to Find Them! Take a quiz from Ollivander’s Wand Shop and make your own 

Harry Potter-inspired wand. All supplies will be provided by the library. 

Registration is not required for this event. All teens can visit and use all branches

of the Cape May County Library. 

For more information, please contact the Cape May County Library Teen 

Department at (609) 463-6357 or email us at teen@cmclibrary.org.

“And our teen librarians assure me that the Harry Potter series is still a popular 

pick among teen readers,” notes Mayor Pikolycky.


